



Ms. Diana Rodriguez Director Border Area Nutrition Council 1002 Dicky Lane/P.O. Box 2909 Laredo, Texas 78044

Dear Ms. Rodriguez,

I am pleased to advise you that the Webb County Commissioners Court has allocated SIXTEEN THOUSAND TWO HUNDRED FIFTY DOLLARS (\$16,250.00), for your organization for the fiscal year 2019-2020. Attached hereto are two (2) original contracts for your review and signature. Please review the contract, paying special attention to Exhibit A, Scope of Services. If this accurately represents your organization's activities and commitment to provide services, please sign both contracts and return them at your earliest convenience. If you find that the Scope of Services is incorrect or the contract needs to be modified please notify us immediately.

Please return both original signed contracts to:

Office of General Counsel Webb County Civil Legal Division 1000 Houston Street, 2nd Floor Laredo, Texas 78040

Please be advised that if you were a recipient of funding for the 2019-2020 fiscal year pursuant to a Third Party Funding Agreement you must also submit two detailed annual reports which identify the services delivered and expenses incurred under last year's agreement. Failure to submit the report may cause delays in any payment due your organization for the current fiscal year.

Thank you for your attention and prompt response. If you require assistance, please call at your earliest convenience and speak with Ms. Erika Hernandez at (956) 523-4615.

Sincerely

Tano E. Tijerina

Webb County Judge Enclosures (as stated herein)